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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
TO: RESIDENTS ALONG REENDERS DRIVE 
 

RE: 2022 ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION PATHWAY RENEWALS 
REENDERS DRIVE FROM STAPON ROAD TO PANET ROAD 

 
 

Please be advised that construction on a new pathway along Reenders Drive from Stapon Road to Panet 
Road will soon begin. 
 
Construction Start Date:  September 26th, 2022 
Duration:    Approximately 5-6 weeks, weather permitting 
 
Work on Reenders Drive Pathway will include: 

 Excavation of boulevard and existing sidewalks 
 Laying a new sub-base and base structure 
 Paving the new path  
 Concrete curb and sidewalks 
 Pedestrian crossings at intersections 
 Regrading and landscaping around the pathway 
 Relocating some street lighting 

 
Traffic and Access Management  
Some lane closures will take place throughout construction. Access to residents and businesses will be 
maintained. 
 
Additional Information 
If you have questions about the project please contact Erik Hansen at 204-986-3249 during regular 
business hours. We recognize that this project will cause some inconvenience and disruption and we thank 
you for your understanding and patience during construction.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erik Hansen, C.E.T. 
Technology Services Branch 

  
cc Jason Schreyer, Councillor – Elmwood, East Kildonan Ward 

Shawn Nason, Councillor – Transcona Ward 
 R. Weibel, C.E.T – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 
 D. Mikulik, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 
 M. Warkentin, P. Eng., City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Engineering Division 

J. Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Director’s Office 
311@winnipeg.ca 


